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This Week at Wortham...
Barn Owls Trip to Diss

For their geography topic this half term, Barn Owls travelled to
Diss town centre to complete a fieldwork study. The children
analysed how buildings are used and collected data on the
different types of transport being used. The children have
collected lots of data and will be presenting this in their next
lesson.




Hedgehogs Publishing Company

This week, Hedgehogs published their own fairy tales. This is the
third book we have published and each child now has a growing
collection of books they have written, illustrated and published
themselves. We celebrated our published books by sharing and
reading them to each other. We had a lovely time to listening to
each others’ stories.




Neurodiversity

Celebration
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Next week, we are looking forward to celebrating Neurodiversity
Celebration Week!

Neurodiversity Celebration Week is a worldwide initiative that
challenges stereotypes and misconceptions about neurological
differences. It aims to transform how neurodivergent individuals are
perceived and recognises the many talents and advantages of being
neurodivergent. Along with celebrating differences, it aims to create
a culture that empowers every individual.

To kick start our week, we will be having an assembly and then in our
classes, we will be sharing and taking part in different activities with
the children. We will look forward to sharing these with you next
week.

In the meantime, please take a look at the website link below to find

out more. There is also a section that provides useful resources for

parents.
https://www.neurodiversityweek.com/resource-hub



https://www.neurodiversityweek.com/resource-hub
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Science Day

Thank you for the resources that have already been
donated for our recycled art project. We now have
enough cardboard but would be very grateful for
the following items;

tissue paper, ‘
coloured bottle tops, “

textiles, Q

newspaper,
magazines,

or any other item that is colourful.

Miss Stevenson has arranged for 'Hands on Science'
to work with our children on our Science Day this
Friday. In the morning, the children will have two

exciting workshops. In the afternoon, we would like L{‘
to invite you to join us to take part in one of our
Ll
P

exciting experiments and to also complete the
recycled art project with your child/children.

If you are able to join us, please arrive for a prompt
1.15pm start. We will be aiming to finish at 3pm.

We would be grateful if you could email Mrs Paine
to let us know you are attending so that we can

ensure we are fully prepared.

We look forward to seeing you on Friday!
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Open Afternoon at Wortham

Next Thursday we would like to invite parents and grown ups to
come into school and spend time looking at their child's books

and wonderful learning. The books will be set up in your child’s
classroom. When you arrive, we will bring your child to you so

that they can talk to you about their learning and share their
achievements. /

Please come along anytime between 2.30 - 5.30pm.

Your child’s annual school report will be sent home before we
break up for Easter and followed up by our parents’ evening in
the summer term.
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